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April 13, 2009 

 

 

 

Erinn Larkin 

Campaign Finance Analyst 

999 E St., NW 

Washington, DC 20463 

 

Identification Number:  C00424184 

 

Reference:  30 Day Post General Report (10/16/08-11/24/08) 

 

Dear Ms. Larkin: 

 

This letter is in response to your request for additional information, dated March 13, 2009. 

 

The Committee was following the instructions from the Reports Analysis Division with regard to these descriptions.  The 

Committee could not be more clear in indicating that these expenses, PAC Fundraising Consulting/Catering, PAC 

Fundraising Consulting/Parking were expenditures for the PAC, not for any other federal candidate or committee.  The 

Federal Election Commission has specifically directed federal Political Action Committees to place the word PAC in front 

of all expenses for the PAC on disclosure reports.  If the regulations have changed, please provide the Committee with 

the specific regulations related to these reporting policy changes. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lisa Lisker 

Treasurer 


